council sourcepondence





July 31, 2018

Mr. Tony Plante Town Manager Town of Windham 8 School Road Windham, ME 04062-4899

Dear Tony,

I am so grateful for the donation of \$4,000.00 from the Town of Windham in support of the work of the Southern Maine Agency on Aging. Thank you!

For over 40 years the Southern Maine Agency on Aging has provided residents of York and Cumberland counties with resources and assistance to address the issues and concerns of aging. The Agency serves nearly 1,000 people every day in our efforts to improve the physical, social, emotional and economic well-being of Maine's older population.

All of us at the Southern Maine Agency on Aging – staff, volunteers, and the older adults and families whom we serve – appreciate and rely on your support.

Again, thank you for your continuing generosity and your confidence in our work.

Sincerely,

Laurence W. Gross

Chief Executive Officer